
EAR Committee 

From: Salma Ansari <salmacpa@gmail.com > 

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 12:48 PM 

To: EAR Committee 

Cc: Donald S. Guzman 

Subject: Opposition to old Maui high 

November 14, 2016 

to: EAR Committee Chair Guzman and Committee Members 

re: EAR-63 

Dear Chair Guzman: 

I am a long time resident, property owner and business owner in Paia. 

I am writing in opposition to the proposed resolution to authorize Maui County to lease the Old Maui High School Site 

(Hamakuapoko) to Teach Development LLC. I feel that many developers make false promises to protect and preserve the 

local culture and environment. After attending their presentation at Old Maui High last week, I am unconvinced that 

they will actually come through on their promises. 

I would like to respectfully request the county defer this proposed resolution. I believe TEACH LLC has not done their 

due diligence to host community meetings and outreach. 

Mahalo! 

Salma Ansari 

Sent from my iPhone 


